BWHS PTSO
Meeting Minutes
March 7, 2019

The meeting was called to order at 6:30pm.
In attendance:
Debbie Norberg, Christine Gilloon, Martha Belote, Susy Koujak, Sue Wright, Kelly Huff-Snyder, Nina Yeskis

Feb Minutes were reviewed and approved

Martha Belote Assistant Principal
· Course requests for 2019 -2020 were expected to be finished by the end of March
· Freshman expo will be March 15th
· Some questions on the Parent Survey appeared to be repeated but this is an artifact of the of the survey gathering data for multiple end users.
· Results of the Parent Survey will be posted on the LCPS website in late spring.
· Brite Bytes Survey, link sent on March25th, will measure digital citizenship and computer technology of Parents and Students
· FBLA BWHS Chapter will represent the USA at the Capitol fon March 26 for Technology Week.  BWHS had 17 first place Regional Winners
· The Mythology Class will begin next Fall 2019.

Susy Koujak - Teacher Request for Funding
· Ms. Koujak requested funding for 10 units of electro gel for DNA sequencing. This is an upgrade from what they are currently using. These gel packs will now allow students to see results within a single classroom time period.
· The PTSO unanimously approved $2540 for this cost 

Kelly Huff-Snyder – LEAP and SEAC rep
· [bookmark: _GoBack]Ms. Snyder presented her notes from the previous SEAC meeting.
· Homebound policy is to be reviewed

 Debbie Norberg – President
· Debbie presented a funding request from Jonathon Kilte for the purchase of 10 muti-purpose tables for the school. The expense for $1,000 was unanimously approved.
· gave the treasurer’s update.
· The PTSO currently has $66,927.16   in checking and $20,082.48 in savings as of March 7.

Meeting adjourned at 7:45 p.m
